
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: John Burch Park Grants 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 

 

BACKGROUND 

With the renovation of John Burch Park wall and dugouts, the City of 

Cannon Falls and the JBP Supporters organization would like to apply 

for funding from multiple organizations. These funds would be used for 

outdoor park equipment such as picnic tables, benches, bike racks, 

trash receptacles, etc. 

The grants will not require a cash match, however an in-kind match 

contribution from the city may be required. The in-kind contribution 

can be in the form of labor used for the installation and setup of the 

equipment. 

 

REQUESTED COMMISSION ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion to move forward with applying for grant 

funds for equipment at John Burch Park. 

 


